
Delamere Spellings – Friday 23rd April 2021        B 

Here are your child’s spellings. Please practise them throughout the week so that your child becomes more 

confident in spelling them. This will help to build their confidence with their independent writing. We will check how 

they are getting on with these spellings on Friday 30th April. If you need help with any ideas or advise about ways to 

support your child with this, please do not hesitate to ask us. Thank you for your support with this.  

 


